
There are no words to express how all of us feel. I won't even try. My heart is breaking for our 
beautiful community. 

We send our profound gratitude to the first responders from Kendall, Kerr, and all the other 
counties and agencies who heeded the call to help our community in one of its greatest 
hours of need.  

If you are looking for a way to help aid in recovery eBorts, please consider a donation to one 
of several community organizations raising funds for relief. You can find a list of them here.  

We encourage Kendall County residents to sign up to receive local emergency alerts. You 
can sign up on the Kendall County website here. 
https://www.kendallcountytx.gov/List.aspx  The City of Boerne also has a notification 
system; sign up at https://www.ci.boerne.tx.us/list.aspx 

Now we need to keep in our hearts the other communities and counties that will 
experience the torrent of flood waters headed down the Guadalupe. Also keep in your 
hearts the families that lost loved ones, are still waiting to hear, or have lost property.  

Texans always show up for one another. Let’s all stand together in this tragic time of need. 

Please stay safe. 

Laura Bray 

Chair, Kendall County Democratic Party 

www.kcdems.us 
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